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    Brandon Board of Liquor Control Commissioners Meeting     

August 24, 2020 

 

 
NOTE: These are unapproved minutes, subject to amendment and/or approval at the 

subsequent board meeting. 

 

All in Attendance via Zoom. 

 

Board Members In Attendance: Brian Coolidge, Seth Hopkins, Tracy Wyman, Tim Guiles, 

Doug Bailey 

 

Others In Attendance: Dave Atherton, Brent Buehler, Chris Brickell, Shari Vaccarella, Tom 

Kilpeck, Lee Kahrs, Bernie Carr, Jordan Stage 

 

 

1.  Call to Order  

  

The meeting was called to order at 8:24PM by Seth Hopkins - Chair.        

 

a. Agenda Adoption  

 

Motion by Brian Coolidge/Tracy Wyman to approve the agenda. The motion passed 

unanimously.  

 

 

2. Consent Agenda 

 

a) Approve Minutes of Board of Liquor Control Commissioners Meeting – August 10, 2020 

 

Motion by Tracy Wyman/Brian Coolidge to approve the Board of Liquor Commissioners’ 

meeting minutes. The motion passed unanimously.  

  

b) Review of Request to Cater Malt, Vinous and/or Spirituous Liquors Previously Approved by 

the Town Clerk 

 

- Common Ground Restaurant & Pub LLC for a concert to be held in Central Park on 

Saturday, August 15, 2020 from 2PM to 9PM 

  

Seth Hopkins noted this is for the Board’s information only.  

 

c) Rescind Outside Consumption Permit 

 

- Permit #10039-001-O0CP1-003 
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Dave Atherton advised when the application was submitted for outside consumption, it was 

intended for last Saturday’s event only. The decided they did not want to do the event in the park 

but wanted to serve at the tables in front of the business. The original permit was done to sell 

drinks in the park in a fenced-in area and at some point they decided it not to do it in the park, 

but out front of the business. They contacted the Liquor Commissioner who provided 

information on an application to complete and send in, however, the permit was done for sales 

through September 15th. Mr. Atherton noted the event was held two weeks ago and if the 

application remained in effect, they could sell through outside consumption through September 

15th. The intent of the application was for an event that happened two weeks ago.  

 

Motion by Brian Coolidge/Doug Bailey to rescind the permit #10039-001-O0CP1-003. The 

motion passed unanimously.  

 

   

3. Adjournment 

 

Motion by Brian Coolidge/Tracy Wyman to adjourn the Board of Liquor Control 

Commissioners meeting at 8:30PM. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Charlene Bryant 

Recording Secretary 


